

Mid-term 2021

Second Teens

Reading

1. a) Read and answer the questions.

"Kids and their daily routines"

Tommy gets up at seven o'clock. Then he has breakfast. He eats cornflakes with milk. After breakfast gets dressed. Then Tommy says goodbye to his mum and goes to school. He gets to school at five to eight. School starts at eight and ends at ten to twelve.

After school Tommy goes home, does his homework, and plays with his dog. At six o'clock his mum comes home from work. They have dinner and watch TV. He sometimes plays computer games. Tommy goes to bed at half past ten.



Suzy gets up at quarter to seven. She has breakfast at seven o'clock. Then she goes to school. School starts at eight o'clock. She gets home at half past twelve. Then she plays with her friends or watches TV. She always does her homework in the evening. At half past ten she goes to bed.



Daisy gets up at quarter past seven. Then she has breakfast and goes to school with her brother. School starts at quarter past eight. She comes home from school at one o'clock. Then Daisy sometimes plays tennis with her friends. Later she does her homework or plays the guitar. After that she watches TV or reads a book. She goes to bed at eleven o'clock.

1. What time does Daisy get up?

2. What does Suzy do after school?

3. What does Tommy sometimes do in the evening?

4. Who goes to bed at eleven o'clock?

5. What does Tommy do after breakfast?

b) Answer T (true) or F (false).

1. Tommy eats hotcakes for breakfast. ____

2. After school, Suzy reads a book. ____

3. Tommy doesn't do his homework after school. ____

4. Daisy comes home from school at one o'clock. ____

5. Tommy and his mother don't watch TV after dinner. ____

6. Daisy always plays tennis with her friends. ____

7. Suzy always does her homework in the evening. ____
8. Tommy never plays computer games. ____
9. Suzy and Tommy go to bed at half past ten. ____
10. Daisy doesn't get up at seven o'clock. ____

2. Read the text. Choose a word from the box and write it next to numbers 2-5. There is one example.

A School Day



In the morning, children get up and have breakfast. At school, they have lessons with their teacher and the other children in their (1) _____. Some children play sport or have music lessons. In the evening, many children go (2) _____ and have dinner with their (3) _____. They do their school work, watch TV or play games. They wash in the (4) _____, put on their night clothes and go to bed. Then they go to (5) _____. It's a long day.

example breakfast	family	sad	bathroom
sleep	kite	home	classroom

3. Read the sentences and write the numbers.

1. I read comics at three o'clock.
2. I go to school at half past eight.
3. I do karate at half past four.

4. I go swimming at five o'clock.
5. I go to sleep at half past nine.

a 	b 	c 
d 	e 	

4. Complete the text with the words from the box. There is one extra word.

August June listens often reads watches
writes

HOME | ABOUT ME | CONTACT

My cousin Katie goes to school from September to ⁰June, but in July and ¹_____ she is on holiday. She ²_____ goes swimming in the morning. In the afternoon, she hangs out with her friends and in the evening she ³_____ books and comics. She ⁴_____ emails to her friends and ⁵_____ to music.